
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
March 31, 2015 
 
 
Bill Summers 
PO Box 261 
Medina, WA 98039 
 
RE:  Determination of Complete Application for File No. CAO15-001/SEP15-001 at 
        5637 East Mercer Way 
        Mercer Island, WA 98040;  
        King County Tax Parcel # 1924059312 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Summers: 
 
The City of Mercer Island received your March 16, 2015 response to its February 13, 
2015 Notice of Incomplete Application for a Reasonable Use Exception Permit and 
SEPA checklist.  Pursuant to MICC 19.15.020(B)(3), the City determined that your 
application was complete for further processing on March 30, 2015.  Pursuant to MICC 
19.15.020(D)(1), within 14 days of the determination of a complete application, the City 
shall issue a notice of application.  I will be contacting you shortly regarding posting a 
public notice at the subject location. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 206-275-7717 or via e-mail at 
travis.saunders@mercergov.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Travis Saunders, Senior Planner 
City of Mercer Island Development Services Group 
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